
From: Griselda Brook  
Sent: 23 May 2023 17:02 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref. 2022/3853/P 
 
Ref. no. 2022/3853/P 
 
From: Mrs Griselda Brook 
Flat 1 
17-19 Delancey Street 
London NW1 7NP 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I very strongly object to this planning application, for planned developments in 
Camden Market, including an observation wheel in the Regent’s Canal 
Conservation area.  
 
Camden Market already has 28 million visitors per year, and the proposal to 
have such a wheel in a confined space, in an area which is already dangerously 
overcrowded, seems foolhardy in the extreme. Historic England has already 
objected, and many residents object to a construction which would lead to a 
loss of privacy.  
 
There would be an increase in noise, litter and anti-social behaviour, which is 
already at intolerable levels. Crime is commonplace and the crowds make it 
extremely difficult to police, or for ambulances to get through. There is a lack 
of adequate toilet facilities for the large crowds, especially on Saturdays and 
Sundays. Transport to this area is already inadequate and tube platforms and 
escalators are dangerously overcrowded at weekends. 
 
Unless there is considerable investment in public transport serving this area, 
before any planned development takes place, there is a real danger of a major 
disaster. 
 
Griselda Brook 
Delancey Street Residents Association 
23rd May 2023 
 


